As part of our bid to become one of the nation's premier research universities, we are asking for your support for a National Science Foundation Industry/University Cooperative Research Center at Georgia Tech. An outgrowth of the CERCS Center for Experimental Research in Computer Systems, IUCR/CERCS has already established its leadership in research in areas that range from embedded and real-time, to distributed and high performance systems, from survivable computing and middleware, to Enterprise systems and Internet applications and web services. IUCR/CERCS is unique in its ability to couple (1) the breadth of expertise drawn from its dual home in the College of Computing and the School of Electrical and Computer Engineering with (2) a strong focus on experimental research conducted on world-class facilities built with research and industry support.

With this letter, we are asking you to join IUCR/CERCS as members in order to help us forge the strong industry links needed in order to attune our research to meet the needs of society and the marketplace, to expose our students to the research and development challenges faced by industry, and to help bring our research closer to commercialization.

We cordially invite you to join IUCR/CERCS as a contributing member at the level of $45,000 per year or more. Your support will enable our researchers to pursue efforts relevant to your institution. It will help us interact with members of your research or development teams to better understand contributors’ individual needs and ideas. It will permit us to arrange meetings at which our researchers and industry leaders interact to define future research and technology directions, and it will give you easy access to our students for summer or permanent positions in your organization.

Help us set the national agenda for experimental research in computer systems!

Partners should make checks payable to the Georgia Tech Foundation, accompanied by a letter of intent to join CERCS or a statement linking the donation to CERCS, such as “This donation is on behalf of research conducted by <CERCS faculty member> in conjunction with the IUCR CERCS research center.”
Georgia Tech Foundation

College of Computing/CERCS

 266 Ferst Drive, Atlanta, GA 30332-0765
We appreciate your support now and in the future.

Sincerely,

	Karsten Schwan, Ph.D.

Director, CERCS

College of Computing


	
	
	Doug Blough, Ph.D.

Co-Director, CERCS

School of Electrical and Computing Engineering




	Sudhakar Yalamanchili, Ph.D.

Co-Director, CERCS

School of Electrical and Computing Engineering


	
	
	Calton Pu, Ph.D.

Co-Director, CERCS

College of Computing













